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Dear Friends, 
 

I hope this finds you well and enjoying your Summer. What a blessing it is to
be able to begin to enjoy life as usual after such a long, trying time of isolation
and fear for many. I pray all of you are well and can look back on the past year
and see God's faithfulness in spite of so many trials. 
 



The children at Hope Village in Haiti are also enjoying the upcoming end of the
school year and, as seen in the photos I have included, got to have a fun day
with a party the staff recently held for International Day of Children. They got to
enjoy food, music, games and even an inflatable water slide! In spite of the fact
that Haiti is still having to deal with rising Covid cases and political unrest, the
staff are committed to providing fun activities for the children. 
 

The highlight of the Summer for the children at Hope Village is always the
annual Birthday Party! They love all the special activities, foods and presents.
With some of the challenges they are facing again this year, the party has not
been scheduled yet and will need to be evaluated with the current precautions
required. But, there will be some sort of event happening. We will update you
and share pictures as soon as we are able. 
 

As we do each year, I would like to humbly ask for your assistance in making
the party happen. If you are able, we would like to ask each sponsor to send a
$25 donation to help provide all that is needed. You can make that donation
through PayPal on the "donate" button above. Please send your donations by
 July 1st and add a note that it is for the "birthday party". You can also send a
check to our mailing address.
 

The children always enjoy receiving a personal note as well. If you could email
a note to me by July 1st also, I will forward them to the staff to print and give to
the children. If you have any questions, you can always contact me. 
 
 
 
In the love of Christ,
Dana Smith
Sponsorship Coordinator 
405-229-3853
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